Huey, Lorilyn (UTC)

From: Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 1:16 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: Time-of-use Billing in Washington State

Hello Records Center,
Please add the comment below to the docket UE-200301.

Thanks,

Jennifer Snyder (she/men

Regulatory Analyst - Conservation and Energy Planning
(360) 664-1311
jennifer.snyder@utc.wa.gov

Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov

fIERE

UTC
prE

This email states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right
to amend these opinions should circumstances change or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the
commission.

From: john trombold

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:52 PM

To: UTC DL Conservation & Energy Planning Group
Subject: Time-of-use Billing in Washington State

I External Email

Dear Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission,



| am a resident of Spokane who favors Time-of-Use billing policies. | would like to know when and if
such a policy reform might be under consideration in Washington State. Thank you for your time and

attention.

John Trombold
971-678-5148



